
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

I have been so lucky this week to see so many children from across the school show off their 
amazing work. I have been SO impressed with the work children have been busy doing at home 
too! We really can’t thank you enough for all the support and encouragement you give the 
children at home as this really has a positive impact on the children’s progress at school. We 
have noticed a real increase in the children reading at home too, which is brilliant, and this 
really underpins all that we do. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Bluebirds is currently full for both mornings and afternoons. We have waiting lists for both 
sessions. If you wish for your child to be added to the wait list, please 
email bluebirds@allesley.coventry.sch.uk. We are unable to offer ad hoc sessions at this time.  
 
After school Clubs went live last week on the MCAS app. We received an overwhelming response 
and all clubs are now booked for this half term and we have waiting lists in place.  
 
PTA co-secretary position available! we're looking for an enthusiastic parent, carer or member 
of school staff to help share the secretary role as part of our organising Committee. You'd play 
a really important part in maintaining effective links between the PTA's committee, school, 
parents and wider community. To find out more, please email 
allesleyprimaryptacommittee@gmail.com, phone Aly on 07870 794755 or come to our planning 
meeting on 21st January see details below.      
Have a great weekend, 

L Hoey 
 
Headteacher 

Newsletter Date: 17/01/2024 

Would you like to get involved in     
running activities to help raise funds 
for Allesley Primary school? Our Parent 
Teacher Association is meeting on   
Tuesday 21st January, 8-9.30pm at the 
Elms to plan Spring and summer  
fundraisers. Everyone very welcome! 
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Attendance  

Week beginning  7th – 10th 
January 2025 

Highest Year 6 Mrs Clay’s 
class 100% Attendance. 

   Whole school 95.16! 

Our school percentage is 
above the National average 

Poppy’s thought of the 
week… 

To read a poem in 
January is as lovely as 
to go for a walk in 
June.  

Jude A Year 6           Ella S Rec          Holly B Nursery 

Felicity L Year 1         Dineo S Rec        Thomas S Year 4 

Primmie M Year 2       Maillie Mc Nursery    Grace B Rec  

Jack W Year 1            Robert P Rec     

Year 1 The giraffes can't dance by Giles Andreae recommended by Miss Richards  

Year 2 Spiderman by Marvel recommended by Rayan 

Year 3 Diary of a wimpy kid by Jeff Kinney recommended by George 

Year 4 Frog and Toad by Arnold Lobel recommended by Aneko 

Year 5 Ultimate football hero's by Shallah Smith recommended by Blake  

Year 6 Scarlet and Ivy books  by Sophie Cleverly recommended by Willow 

Monday- KS2 Dodge Ball  - Mr Barker  
Tuesday - KS2 Girl's Football - Mr Knight  
Wednesday - KS2 Hockey - Mr Barker   
Thursday– KS2 Boy's Football - Mr Knight   
Thursday - KS1 Gymnastics  - Mr Barker   
Friday - KS1 Football - Mr Barker 



Yesterday, Year 4 had a 
lovely science lesson in our 
outdoor learning area.  We 
learnt about the different 
ways gas is produced using 
sparkling water, flames 
and balloons.  With the 
water and balloons, we 
were able to weigh the 
amount of gas produced - 
which surprised us all!   

Year 6 enjoyed a 
wonderful visit 
from the 
'birdman'. They 
learnt lots about 
the evolution of 
birds and the way 
they have 
adapted to live in 
their habitats.  

This week, in art, Year 1 have been learning how to construct paper towers using 
different techniques. They then used this learning to make their own castles in busy 
learning.   

This week in Reception we have been learning 
about winter and polar animals. We went on a 
winter walk around school to spot signs of 
winter; we spotted the pond had frozen like 
an ice rink! They have loved learning about 
polar/artic animals, why don't you quiz your 
child about them, they are very good at 
naming them!  

Celebrating our week  

In our art lesson this 
week in Year 5 we have 
been creating collagraph 
to use to create a print 
as part of our space 
theme.  

In Year 3, we 
have been 
looking at where 
the Stone Age 
appears in our 
historical 
timeline. We 
learnt that it 
was a 
prehistoric time 
period which 
means before a 
time where 
history was 
written down.  

In Nursery 
we have been 
using the 
Stickman 
story sack to 
re-tell the 
story.  

This week Year 2 have been practising different kinds of rolls in 
Gymnastics. They had so much fun! 


